February 15, 2008

Ms. Jacqueline Onciano

" County of Monterey:
Planning Department
168 W. Alisal Street, 2" Floor
Salinas, CA 53601

RE: MCH# 20080109 — Notice of Preparatidn for the Draft Environmental
Impact Report for Rancho Canada Village Subdivision Development
Application/Specific Plan ‘

D;_:ar Ms. Onciano:

- AMBAG’s Regional Clearinghouse circulated a summary of notice of your
environmental document to our member agencies and interested parties for review and
comment.

The AMBAG Board of Directors considered the project on February 13, 2008 and has
no comments at this time. '

Thank you for complying with the Clearinghouse process.
Sincerely,

Mg

Nicolas Papadakis
Executive Director -
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